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A Message from the Leadership Team 

 

 

 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
On Tuesday 6th February, we will participate in Safer Internet Day.  

This is an opportunity to raise awareness of a safer and better internet for all, 
especially children and young people.  

Each class will have a lesson to encourage internet safety, and this year’s 
theme is ‘Together  for a better internet’.  

If you would like more information, please visit the following website: 
 

https://www.saferinternetday.org 
 
 

Andrew Rojas 
Head of South London Saints Partnership 

 

 

 

https://www.saferinternetday.org/
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What has Year 2 been up to? 

. 

 

Year two went to the Horniman Museum this week and looked at the arte-

facts in the arctic exhibition. We completed a treasure hunt activity where 

we had to find objects that are used in the arctic to help people survive 

and write down a fact about it. We also explored the musical garden.  

 





Class 2 

 

 

 

 

Class Five/Six 

Class Five/Six’s Friday 
Star is Hamish! Hamish 
has been a real have-a-
go-hero this week and 
has shown a fantastic 
attitude to his 
learning,  which has 
been wonderful to see! 
We’ve been especially 
impressed with his  effort in English where 
this week, we have been planning and 
writing our very own Creation stories based 
on the Benin Creation story. Fantastic job 
Hamish! Keep it up! 

With 288  points, this week’s dojo winners are Year 2! 
 
You got most of your points this week for being prepared and 
helpful, well done! 

Reception 

Class 2 

Class 1 

Class Two’s  Friday Star 

is Kofi. Kofi showed all the 
St Jude’s values on our 
trip to the Horniman. He 
was prepared in 
everything we did and was 
also an excellent walking 
partner. Keep this up Kofi! 
  

Class 4/5 

Class  Four/Five ’s  Friday  Star 
is Erin. This week Erin wrote a 
really fantastic diary entry as 
part of her English learning. We 
were so impressed by her 
dedication to the piece. What 
she created was imaginative 
and engaging and had all those features of a year 
4 writing piece that we’ve been learning about! 

Reception 

Class 2 

Class Three’s Friday Star is Harper-Rose.  This 
week Harper-Rose has shown great determination 
with division and multiplication in her maths, 
tenacity with her guided reading tasks and 
delighted me with her enthusiasm for our narrative 
writing in English.  Keep up the good work. 

 

Dojo Winners 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 

Class 2 

Class 1 

Reception’s Friday Star is Evie! Evie has 
been wonderful in the creative area this week. 
She has been making the most fantastic junk 
modelling creations and labelling them 
with the tricky words we have learnt in 
phonics! 

 
 
 
  

Class One’s Friday Star is Ivy-May! Ivy-May 
has been working so hard this week and 
especially with her partner. She is showing so 
much resilience and is always trying her best! 
Well done Ivy-May, we are so proud of you! 



 

 

 

Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints  and Workers of the Week.  

 

Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our Christian 
school values: 

 We work well together 

 We are prepared and helpful 

 We are resilient  

 We are there for one another 

 We celebrate each others’ success 

 

Saints and Workers of the Week 

Saint of the Week 

 

Worker of the Week 

 

Saint of the Week 

Freya and Evie, Year 1 

Thank you for all your hard work 

helping  Miss Stacey at lunchtime. 

Both did very well at listening to 

instructions and worked well together 

as a team. 

Worker of the Week 

Dominik, Reception 

For spotting tricky words on his bus 

journey to school. 



Spring Term Dates: 

INSET Days (Staff Only)  

Monday  8th & Tuesday 9th January 2024 

Back to School: Wednesday 10th January 

Break up: Friday 9th February 

Half Term Holiday—Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February 2024 

Back to school: Monday 19th February 

Break up: Thursday 28th March 

 

Class Assemblies 

Please find the dates below; these are subject to change but we will notify you as soon as possible. They will be held in the school hall at 

9.05am.  

Reception— Tuesday 26th March and Tuesday 2nd July  

Year 1—Tuesday 21st May and Tuesday 16th July  

Year 2— Tuesday 19th March and Tuesday  7th May 

Year 3— Tuesday 18th  June  

Year 4/5— Tuesday 30th April  

Year 5/6—End of Year Production (date TBC) 

Whole School Events/Workshops 

Reception Coffee Morning— Wednesday 31st January, 9.00-10.00am 

Year 5 Maths Masterclass—Thursday 29th February, Thursday 7th  March and  

Parents’ Evening— Monday 11th March and Thursday 14th March, 

Bigfoot Workshop— Tuesday 5th March 

PE Days 

Reception— Friday 

Year 1—  Tuesday &  Thursday 

Year 2—  Monday & Wednesday 

Year 3—  Monday & Wednesday 

Year 4/5— Monday & Thursday 

Year 5/6— Tuesday & Wednesday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 



Reception Mystery Reader 

On Friday afternoons in Reception we are starting ‘Mystery Readers’! 

This is a time for an outside adult to come and read a story to the class and we would 

love to get parents involved!  

If you are interested in reading a story to Reception,  please speak to Ms Appleby. 

All slots will be between 3-3:15 on Friday afternoons. You are welcome to bring your 

own stories or borrow one from our book corner.  

We can’t wait to have you! 

Mystery Readers 

Message from the PTA 

This term will be the Valentines Disco and the Easter  Fair  
If you are available to help or have any ideas to make it even better than 

last year do speak to your Class Rep or directly to PTA executives:  
Anoushka, Sarah and Vanessa.  

 
Save the Date!  

 
Cake & second-hand uniform sale! 
After school Friday 2nd  February!  

if you can spare an hour to set up or help out please come along from 
2:30pm! 

Cake and biscuit donations would be wonderful please!  
Any wheat/egg/dairy-free donations would also be amazing* so that 

everyone can join in.  
Please note we are a nut free school so NO NUTS! 

Cash & card payments welcome. 
 



Author Visits 

Dear families, 

 

As part of our World Book day celebrations all children will be taking part in 
the Herne Hill Literary Festival. This is a wonderful opportunity for all chil-

dren to meet an author and take part in a workshop about their book. Please 
see below for more information about the author and location for each year 

group. 

 

Reception – Thursday 1st February 1:30pm Station Hall Herne Hill, Patrice 
Lawrence 

Year 1 – Friday 2nd February 1:30pm in Station Hall Herne Hill, Bridget Mar-
zo 

Year 2 – Thursday 1st February 11:00am in Station Hall Herne Hill, Steve 
Webb 

Year 3 – Wednesday 31st January 10:00am at St Jude’s, Tania Tay (Crystal 
Sung) 

Year 4/5 and Year 5/6 - Thursday 1st February 1.30pm at St Jude’s, Jasmine 
Richards 

Kind regards, 

Miss Khan 





St Jude’s Valentine’s Disco 

Valentine's Disco: 22 February - Save The Date! 
 

Excited to announce that the St. Jude's Valentine's Disco will take place 
on Thursday 22 February. 

Tickets will go on sale shortly. Like last year we will stagger arrivals so KS1 
have some time before the older children arrive. 

 
5:30pm - 8:00pm 
KS1 from 5:30pm 
KS2 from 6:00pm 

 
We need lots of volunteers to run the night (setting up, helping with 

drinks and snacks, on the door and clearing up afterwards) so please get 
in touch if you can spare some time before or during the disco. Claire 

(Theo's mum in Year 6 07772587144) 
 











Local Events 


